
St. Ursula Church 

 

To:  Fifth graders 

From:  Fr Jason 

Re:   Altar Servers 

 

Would you like to help your parish?  Altar servers are needed at all the Masses each weekend.  

Training for new altar servers will be held in the coming weeks.  Can you help?  If you are 

interested, please complete the information below and return this form to the school. 

 

 

ALTAR SERVER INFORMATION SHEET 

CHILD’S NAME: _________________________________________________________ GRADE: ________ 

PARENTS’ NAMES: _____________________________________________________________________ 

PARENTS’ CONTACT INFORMATION – PHONE: _______________________ EMAIL: __________________ 

I support my child’s desire to become an Altar Server at St Ursula. 

SIGNATURE: ________________________________________________________ DATE: _____________ 


